
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/27/2012 2:43:01 PM

Subject: RE: Mayor Joe Wright, Denmark

Perfect – thank you. -Leigh
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2012 2:43 PM

To: LeMoine, Leigh; Soura, Christian

Subject: Re: Mayor Joe Wright, Denmark
 
He called me too, we already talked. 

-------------------------- 

Sent using BlackBerry 


 
From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2012 02:39 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian 

Subject: Mayor Joe Wright, Denmark 

 
I had a message from Mayor Wright this afternoon regarding local legislation that was recently passed for the area.  
He has some concerns/questions that he would like to raise with the Governor and/or her staff.  His telephone 
number is (803) 793-3431.  Will the appropriate person please call him today to discuss on the Governor’s behalf?  
Please let me know when it’s completed.  Thank you.
 
-Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734.5151
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